
Recent Schemes. 

Campion Hills. 
 

 
 
 
This footpath through the Campion Hills links 
the school on Upper Holly Walk with Lillington 
and Leicester Street into Leamington town 
centre.  This photo shows what the path was 
like before the work started. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
This next photo is an example of what work was 
involved to create the new dual use footpath and 
cycleway. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
This photo shows what the path now looks like, 
including all direction signs, pedestrian and 
cyclists signs.  The path is now also lit after dark. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

Castle Farm 
 
 
 
The path at Castle Farm was a link between 
Abbey fields and the Castle Farm Leisure 
Centre, including the Children’s Play area.  
This path was well used and in need of repair.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
In order to accommodate pedestrians, cyclists 
and wheelchair users to meet the Governments 
requirements, the path needed to be made wider.  
This photo is an example of what was done to 
achieve this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The finished path now looks much tidier and is 
used by a variety of users.  There are still some 
minor works to be done before this project is 
complete.  This includes the removal of the 
chicane at the Borrowell Lane end and the 
installation of a pedestrian guardrail on the 
pavement to prevent cyclists and pedestrians 
stepping straight out onto the road. 
 
 


